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    UPF wishes Muslims 

    around the world a happy 

    and peaceful Eid-al-Fitr. 
    EID MUBARAK! 

  

  
  

  

  U.S.–China Relationship Is Focus of UPF’s Sixth "Peace Talks" 
Programs  

   
 
UPF International, United States—The 
sixth program in UPF’s "Peace Talks," dealt 
with “USA, China and International Relations 
in the Post-Covid Era: Cold War or 
Rapprochement?” and had more than 250 
participating viewers from 
57 countries. 

 

  

  

  

  Moldovan Youth Reach Out to Elderly during Pandemic  
   
 
Chisinau, Moldova—Working together with 
two affiliated organizations, UPF has been 
providing support to elderly and vulnerable 
families during the COVID-
19 pandemic. 
 

  

  

  

  Philippines Hosts Second "Peace Talks" on Need for Universal 
Values 
   
 
Manila, Philippines—UPF-Philippines 
hosted a second national “Peace Talks” 
webinar, which discussed the need for values 
education.  

  



 

 

 

  

  

  First European "Peace Talks" Welcomes Religious Leaders 
   
 
Paris, France—The first “Peace Talks” 
organized by UPF for the Europe/Middle East 
region focused on “The Role of Faith in 
Times of Crisis.” 
 

  

  

  

  UPF Volunteers Distribute Masks 
 
Cascais, Portugal—UPF 
has been active in 
volunteer work during the 
coronavirus-related 
lockdown of spring 2020.  

  

  

  

  UPF-USA’s Fifth Interfaith Prayer for the Nation and the World 
Draws 765 Participants 

 
United States—UPF-USA’s fifth weekly 
Interfaith Prayer for the Nation and the World 
was convened on the 
Zoom platform on 
Thursday, May 7, at 1 PM 
(EST) through a call out to 
Ambassadors of Peace, UPF members and 
friends of UPF.  

  

  

  

  Council on Foreign Relations Webinar: Religion and Climate 
Change   

   
 
May 14, 2020: As part of its Religion and 
Foreign Policy conference series, CFR 
convened a program on "Climate Change 
and Justice" featuring Mary Evelyn 
Tucker. Mary Evelyn Tucker is the co-founder 

and co-director of the Forum on Religion and Ecology at Yale University with 
her husband, John Allen Grim. Click on the following 
link: www,cfr,org/event/religion-and-foreign-policy-webinar-religion-and-
climate-change 

  

  

 

  



 

 

  Upcoming Events  
 

MAY 30: Decoding Parenting: Seven Weeks of the 

Family as a School of Love 

JUN 1: UN Global Day of Parents 

JUN 30: UN International Day of Parliamentarism 

JUL 18: Nelson Mandela International Day 

AUG 19: UN International Day of Peace 

AUG 19: UN World Humanitarian Day 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 


